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Date- 02-09-2025 
 

“Success is the sum of small efforts, repeated day in and day out.”  

Dear Parents, 

As the Half-Yearly Examinations are approaching and our children are also preparing for the 

upcoming event on 20th September 2025, kindly note the following points: 

📌 School Timings will be 9:15 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. with effect from 6th September 2025 to 

18th September 2025. 

📌 On account of Teachers’ Day, 5th September 2025 (Friday) will be a holiday for 

students. 

We sincerely seek your kind cooperation and support to ensure smooth execution of both 

academic and co-curricular activities. 

Regards 

 

(PRINCIPAL) 


